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New Castle Singers 
honor two members 
The New Community Singers held 

a recognition dinner at the Castle 
.Inn, Feb. 1, honoring Mrs. Diane 

_ Wojciechowski, director and Mrs. 
Emily Steltz, accompanist for the 
-chorus for the past 15 years. 
- A short meeting was held recog- 

. nizing the officers for their service 
for the past two years: Catherine 
“Bernardi, President; Kay Sigman, 
: Vice-president; Ruth Ann Orehot- 
sky, Secretary; Janet Trosko, Trea- 
surer; Mary Lauer, Publicity; Doris 
Kitchen, Parliamentarian. A new 

slate of officers were elected for a 
two-year term as follows: Marianne 

. Williams, President; Carolyn Strak, 
Vice-president; Sharon Drasnin, 
Secretary; Susan Stine, Treasurer; 
Ruth Ann Orewhotsky, Publicity; 
Sister Ruth Neely, Librarian and 
Joyce Sweptston, Parliamentarian. 
, The chorus was organized to pro- 
vide cultural enrichment through 
~music for church, civic and social 
functions in our area. Membership 
.in the chorus is open to all women 
interested in performing for musical 
.enjoyment. This past Christmas 
season the chorus membership grew 
»to a beautiful blend of 34 voices. 
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A committee was appointed to 
seek a new director and accompa- 
nist for the group. For more infor- 
mation, please call Marianne Wil- 
liams or Carolyn Straka. 

Lions Club 
has meeting 
The Lake Silkworth Lions Club 

hosted a four club joint meeting at 
The Farmer’s Inn on Monday, Feb. 
18. In attendance, in addition to the 
Lake Silkworth Lions were Lions 
from the Dallas Club, the Kingston 
Township Club, and Harveys Lake 
Club. A very lovely and enjoyable 
evening was had by all. 

Stanley Wojciechowski of the 
Lake Silkworth Club led the singing. 
The Silkworth president, Wayne 
Pettit, welcomed the Lions from the 
other clubs. The presidents of each 
of the clubs held a brief business 
meeting. 

The speaker for the evening was 
Attorney David Lipko, a member of 
the Lake Silkworth Lions Club, who 
spoke on ‘‘Consumer Protection - A 
Look at the Pennsylvania Lemon 

dent, Harveys Lake. Standing, left 
to right: Tom Bagley, Dallas; Andy 
Victor, Kingston Township; David 

   
   

The recent arrival of the newest 
member of your household is the 
perfect time to arrange for a WEL- 
COME WAGON call. 

I'm your WELCOME WAGON rep- 
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Dallas Post/Charlot M. Denmon 

Making beef stew 

column and when Charlie saw his Mom’s recipes in the 
paper, he decided he could cook, too. The love of cooking 

runs in the Gordon family which also consists of husband 
Charlie, a Nationwide Insurance Agent in the Back 
Mountain, and daughter Terri, a student at Luzerne County 
Community College. 

General elects 
new directors 

ance. In addition, the Michael J. Hudacek, Esq., Plym- 
outh was re-elected chairman of 
Wilkes-Barre General Hospital's 
Board of Directors during the 
board’s annual reorganizational 
meeting. This marks Attorney 
Hudacek’s second term as board 
chairman. 

Alfred D’Anca, M.D., Shavertown, 
was newly elected as medical staff 
representative to the board. 
Richard F. Laux, Dallas, was re- 

elected first vice-chairman, and 
Father Clement J. Podskoch, 
C.S.C., Wilkes-Barre, was re-elected 
second vice-chairman. Others re- 
elected to offices include Mrs. 
Trudy Schmitt, Wilkes-Barre, secre- 
tary; George F. Ralston, Wilkes- 
Barre, assistant secretary; Roberta 
Rousseau, Esq., Kingston, assistant 
secretary; Robert J. Leonardi, 
Kingston, treasurer; Justin Berg- 
man, Wilkes-Barre, assistant trea- 
surer; Thomas J. Dougherty, Kings- 
ton, assistant treasurer. Thomas P. 
Saxton, Kingston is hospital presi- 
dent. 
Attorney Hudacek is solicitor for 

the Wyoming Valley West School 
District and a graduate of King’s 
College and Dickinson School of 
Law. He is a board member of 
Northeastern Bank and the Advis- 
ory Board of Penn State, Lehman 

Army and the Plymouth Park Com- 
mission and has been instrumental 
in activities of the Northeastern 

charitable fund drives. He was also 
prothonotary of Luzerne County. 

A life-long resident of Plymouth, 
Attorney Hudacek has been 
involved in borough activities for a 
number of years and has chaired 
fund drives for the Plymouth 
Library and the borough ambul- 

  

family has received widespread rec- 
ognition for advancing the idea of 
decorating homes for various holi- 
days. His wife, Sylvia, is an active 
member of the hospital’s Auxiliary 
and volunteers. Their son, Michael 
Jr., a student of Georgetown Uni- 
versity Medical School, was aiso an 
active volunteer for several years. 

Dr. D’Anca, chief of Orthopedic 
Surgery at General Hospital since 
1979, received his medical degree 
from the University of Amsterdam, 
The Netherlands. He completed his 
residency in Orthopedic Surgery at 
Geisinger Medical Center and at the 
State Hospital for Crippled Children 
in Elizabethtown. D’Anca received 
board certification from the Ameri- 
can Board of Orthopedic Surgery 
and was chairman of General Hos- 
pital’s Department of Surgery from 
1981-1984. 
D’Anca has published numerous 

articles on bone and joint surgery in 
medical journals and has also 
appeared on local television health 
programs. Most recently, he was a 
guest speaker at the 10th Interna- 
tional Conference on Hoffman, 
External Fixation in Brussels, Bel- 
gium. 
Other members of General’s 

Darling, Esq., Kingston; J. Archi- 
bald Brooks; Albert Schiowitz, 
M.D., Dallas; Nicholas Pyros, 

A good neighbor Lipko, speaker; Chet Szalkowski, Charlie Gordon, 11, helps his mother make her delicious Pennsylvania Heart Association, Kingston; James Adonizio, John D. 
Lake Silkworth; Bill Zimniski, Har- beef stew in the kitchen of the family home in Pikes Creek. Luzerne County Fund Drive, United McCarthy, Wilkes-Barre; Justin 

veys Lake. Dorothea Gordon was featured in last week's Cookbook Way, Cancer Society and other Bergman Jr, Wyoming; Richard 
Biscontini, Esq., Dallas; Seymour 
Dimond, Dallas; Charles M. 
Epstein, Jr., Huntsville; Nicholas J. 
Ruggiero, M.D., Pittston; Stanford 
L. Weiss, Dallas; and s.M. Wolfe, 
Jr., Wilkes-Barre. 

The Board of Directors serves as 
the hosital’s leadership on a volun- 
tary basis. 
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AA Law.” ) Board of Directors include: Mrs. & y 
/ Shown here are, from eft, seated, Campus. he is also a member of the Charles E. Myers, Larksville; F. @ N 
gEICOME Wien John Delvecchio, president, Dallas; Kiwanis Club, Luzerne County Bar Thoburn Armstrong, Wilkes-Barre; 
an JANN Len Cook, president Kingston Town- Association and the Pennsylvania David Baltimore, Kingston; Mrs. 
oh AML 5 ship; Wayne Pettit, president Lake Bar Association. He previously was Stanley Ushinski, Shavertown; E.B. 

NFA Silkworth; Bill Gallagher, presi- a board member of the Salvation Mulligan, Jr., Conyngham; Edward 

    
    
    

  

The Most Famous Basket in . J 
: the World® feseative and my basket is J of will meet Learning how 
# free gifts for the family. Plus lots o i hil 

: helpful information on the special Wilkes-Barre General Hospi- 
CALL world of babies. Members of the Dallas High tal recently enhanced its $ { 

Call now and let's celebrate your § School Class of 1965 will meet on patient teaching on head 
     

  

      = baby. Thursday, March 7, at 7:30 p.m. at and neck surgery by devel- 
; ® - Pickett’s Ch Rest t, : Cog ” de elim ligne 675-0350 Dey “otee rosipupan oping a “flip-chart” for use gg i 

by the nurses and patients. 
The ‘“‘flip-chart”’ is a patient | 
teaching aid that helps edu- 
cate patients who will 
undergo a total laryngec- 
tomy (removal of vocal 
cords). It prepares pre- 
operative laryngectomy 
patients for all phases of 
surgery, including the post- 
operative recovery period 
and discharge. Assisting in 
the development of the flip 
chart were Linda Rossick, 
R.N., of 2 C-S; Genevieve 
Falzone, R.N., of 2 C-S and 
John Geracci, R.N., instruc- 
tor in General's Education 
Department. Pictured here, 
from left, seated, are John 
Geracci, R.N. (Exeter); Gen- 
evieve Falzone, R.N. (W. 
Wyoming); and Linda Ros- 
sick, R.N. (Shavertown). 
Standing is Laura Nova- 
kowski, R.N., head nurse of 
2 C-S (Lake Silkworth). 
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Plans for the upcoming 20th anni- 
versary reunion of the class will be 
discussed. 

Phone 675-2070   

  

HeiameMigon 

S
I
R
T
 

    
SPRING 
AND 

BRIDAL 
FASHIONS 

To be published . . . 

Wednesday, March 27th 
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ADVERTISING DEADLINE 

Wednesday, March 20th {@ 
      

  

CARRIER'S CONNECTION 
You Can Receive Home Delivery of The Dallas Post 

Here Are The Home Delivery Areas Available 

| BARRY SMITH SEAN LOEFFLER 
Elizabeth Street, Park! Joseph Street, Highpoint 

Street, Huntsville Road Acres, Maplewood Drive, 
Redledge Drive 

GREG GANCARCIK 
Shrine Acres, Country 

Club Road 

  

    

  

  

  

    

      
   

    
   
   

  

   

      
    

   
  

  

    

  

    
    
    

    

    
   

  

DARREN MICHAEL 
New Goss Manor, Dallas 

    

   
  

  

   
   

JENNY COOPER 
Stonehedge Development 

White Birch Road, 
Center Hill Road 

DANIEL HOLDREDGE, 
Norton Avenue, Machel 

Avenue, Lehman Avenue, 
Franklin Street 

BECKY GINGO 
Midway Manor, Shavertown 

Harris Hill Road 

    

   
   

    
   

    

BRENDA OLSEN 
New Goss Manor, Dalla 

   

  

LAURA POYNTON 
Davenport Street, Parrish 

| Street, Jackson Street, 
Newberry Estates 

CALL JEAN 
AT 

675-5211 
For Home Delivery 

    
    
     

    

  

      

   

    

    

  

  Call your sales representative today to THe cf ) 
reserve ad space or for assistance. =D ALAS 70ST 
No additional charge for Bridal Art or Borders. 675-5211       
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